GENESEO

PARK DISTRICT

Advisory Committee Minutes
July 31, 2023
4:00 p.m.

The mission of the Geneseo Park District is to enhance the quality of life in our community by

providing a positive recreational experience for all.

ATTENDING:

Melissa Olson, Brent Starkey, Marty Golby, Andy Thurman, Tricia Hull, Scott Himmelman,
Nathaniel Hines

FOLLOW UP FROM LAST MEETING:

Signs have been hung on the Life Fitness Room door to show the schedule and
availability of the room.

TV signage has also been hung to explain how to use the TVs in the Dedrick Room and
Cardio/Weight Room.

We discussed the chairs that have been ordered for the Aquatic Center.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS COMMENTS:

Mrs. Olson explained some of the questions and concerns about the upcoming USAG
season after the participant meeting the week before. Some of the items included:

o Seasonal pricing

o Pricing to include the meets, coaches fees, leos and classes

o In the future looking at your levels in January

o Minimum numbers to attend meets

o Having inconsistent messaging for make-ups
Mrs. Olson also inquired about the Bootcamp program.
Mr. Golby discussed how great the AC Staff has been this year. Everyone at the
Concession Stand has also been very pleasant and Nathaniel and the managers are doing
a great job.
Nathaniel explained the audit process from Starguard and trainings during the day.
Mr. Golby mentioned how nice it is to have the Lunchbox program still here at the
Community Center
Mr. Golby also mentioned that there was a great turnout at the Theater the past week.
He discussed how well the staff has done with some of the basketball hoop issues at the
Aquatic Center and what other options are for Middle School kids at the Aquatic Center.
Mrs. Hull asked about the winter hours at the Community Center.



NEWS FROM STAFF:
Notes from Mr. Thurman:

e Discussed how Summer Camp has been going and growing.

¢ Back to School Bash on August 4t and the movie following the event.
o The Aquatic Center closes August 14t for the season.

o The Circus is coming to the Athletic Field on August 18th — 20th,

Notes from Nathaniel Hines:
- Discussed the Aquatic Center operations and his internship program.

ADJOURNMENT
e There being no further business to come before the Committee the meeting was
adjourned at 4:44 p.m.

Approved By:

Andy Thurman, Execiuitive Director
Geneseo Park District



